
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES – 20 OCTOBER 2014 

IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 

(SE14/110)  PROGRAMME – Australian Customs and Border Protection Service 

Senator Carr (Written) asked: 

Have any of the directors of Ausfreight been granted a new Logistics customs depot 
licence? 
a. Are the directors currently engaged by any firm dealing with ACBPS?
b. What actions have ACBPS sought against the directors?

Answer: 

No director of Ausfreight has been granted a new depot licence. 

The ACBPS has no knowledge of a director of Ausfreight being engaged by any firm 
dealing with the ACBPS. 

The ACBPS has considered whether individuals in Ausfreight Global Logistics Pty 
Ltd should be prosecuted but it is the ACBPS view at this time the prospects of a 
conviction is unlikely for a range of reasons. 


